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Presentation By Bruce Wilkie, Marine Safety Chief, Regarding Stand Up Paddleboard Use On

Hollywood Beach.

Staff Recommends: Presentation of Recommendations

Explanation:

The Department of Fire Rescue and Beach Safety has been asked to provide recommendations
regarding Stand Up Paddleboard Use on Hollywood Beach.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Bruce Wilkie, Marine Safety Chief
Analdy Garcia, Deputy Chief
Rodolfo Jurado, Fire Chief
George R. Keller, Jr., CPPT, Deputy City Manager

File #: P-2019-80, Version: 1

City of Hollywood Printed on 5/15/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

